
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tel: 0208 270 4040

08 270 4040 

Chris Harrison - Headteacher Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 11th November – Armistice Day. 

Magpies Class visit to the Museum of Childhood. 

 

Tuesday 12th November – Sandpipers Class visit to 

the Museum of Childhood. 

 

Thusrday 14th November – Reception phonics 

workshop for parents at 9am. 

Friday 15th November – Children in Need. Children 

may come to school dressed in their pjs for pudsie 

with a donaion of £1. 

Jackdaws Class visit to the Museum of Childhood. 

Golden Assembly. 

 

Wednesday 11th December – Christmas Dinner Day 

at George Carey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
8th November 2019 Newsletter  

Golden Book Awards 

 

Congratulations to the following children who have 

been mentioned in our Golden Book this week: - 

Hawks – Chidera + Henry + King David + Harley + 

Lalitta 

Eagles – Shayliegh + Joel + Melissa + Sasha + Chelsea 

Falcons – Albert + Imtiyaaz + Kamran + Laiba + Isbat 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Classes Visit to the Science Museum 

This week the Kingfishers and Jays classes visited the 

Science Museum. Each class got to see many exhibits 

including the ‘It Takes Guts Show’ about the workings of 

the human digestive system. They learned about the 

journey the food takes from the mouth all the way 

through the digestive system. The children and staff had 

a fascinating time exploring the exhibits and learning 

from them.  

 

Reception Classes Virtual Reality Workshop 

On Monday 4th November the Reception classes took 

part in a virtual reality workshop. The children got to 

take a virtual tour around our solar system and discover 

fun facts about planets such as Mars, Saturn and Earth. 

The children had a stimulating day l earning about space.  

PLEASE KEEP THE SCHOOL OFFICE INFORMED OF ANY CHANGE OF ADDRESS OR EMERGENCY CONTACT 

 

 



 
 

 

Year 6 Eagles and Hawks Classes Visit to the  

Churchill War Rooms 

This week the Eagles and Hawks classes visited the Churchill War Rooms. The children got to explore Churchill’s 

underground headquarters, bunker, map room and the cabinet war rooms; learning about tales of WWII in this 

fascinating wartime museum. We would like to thank the Year 6 team for organising this fun and educational trip 

for the children. John-Paul from the Eagles Class said, ‘We had a really good day and learnt a lot about World War 

II’. 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


